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What can you do to ensure that Oregon sees revenue reform in 2019?
Come to our 2018 OSBA Annual Convention to find out!

3 reasons to spend your weekend with us:

1. Participate in the revenue reform conversation. Education and legislative
leaders will facilitate the discussion at the Nov. 8 Pre-Conference Workshop on
revenue reform advocacy and engagement.

2. More than 50 workshops — many designed to help you honor your Promise to
Oregon students by advocating for revenue reform in 2019 — will provide you
with tools and ideas.

3. Unify your entire board around improving graduation rates in your district by

attending the conference together! Remember, new board members and first-
time board member attendees pay a steeply discounted $25 registration fee!
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